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   Bulletin No. P10- 01
TO:

All Employees – General Notice
SUBJECT:
Advance Earned Income Credit (EIC) Repealed 

The Earned Income Credit (EIC) is a refundable tax credit designed for lower-income working families and individuals. Currently, as notified annually in January of each year, eligible individuals can file a Form W-5 with their employer to receive an advance of the credit in their paychecks during the tax year, instead of waiting until tax time to receive the full amount of the credit. 

As a result of the provisions of HR 1586 (Public Law 111-226, Section 219), signed into law by President Obama on August 10, 2010, this will be the last year for eligible individuals to receive an advance on their expected Earned Income Credit as part of their regular paycheck. Eligible individuals will still be able to claim the credit on their personal income tax returns, but employers may no longer advance a portion of the credit on each paycheck, beginning with tax year 2011 and beyond.
Although each Form W-5 expires on December 31st and eligible employees have always been required to annually submit a new W-5 to receive the advance credit, employers still need to notify their employees who currently receive advance EIC that the advanced payment will end December 31, 2010.

If you have any questions about the EIC, please contact the IRS or your tax advisor.

Please consider this your notice of the EIC repeal effective January 1, 2011.

Sincerely,
   Signed Sheri Nolan Foster
Sheri Nolan Foster

Director, Payroll & Benefits







